
NRCS – ITEMS FOR ANNUAL REVIEW 
 
Locating the items for annual review provides an opportunity for conservation district 
personnel to work with NRCS staff toward a common goal, compliance for the benefit of staff 
and producers. 
 
It is recommended that these items be reviewed annually and typically during December or 
January as boards are discussing year end or board re-organization and budgets, etc.   
 
This may be a good time to create a specific location for these documents for quick reference.  


